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State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

George E. Meyer 
Secretary 

June 28, 1994 

Ms. Kristine Buettner 
P.O. Box 551 
Florence, WI 54121 

Dear Ms. Buettner: 

RE: Redi-Quick Dry Cleaners 
9510 W. Greenfield Ave., West Allis 

Southeast District - Annex building 
Post Office Box 12436 

4041 N. Richards St. 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53212 

TELEPHONE: 414-961-2727 
TELEFAX #: 414-961-2770 

File Ref: Milwaukee Co. 
ERR/ERP 
FID#241170490 

This letter is in response to the Miller Engineers "Ground Water Sampling 
Results" reports dated January 29 and April 1, 1993 . 

The groundwater results in the report show that some chlorinated groundwater 
contaminants are increasing with time . These results are also above the 
Department's Wisconsin Administrative Code NR140 Enforcement Standards. 

The Department requests that your consultant submit by August 15, 1994, a 
proposal to initiate or complete the following: 

1. Initiate active groundwater treatment. 

2. Determine the extent of groundwater contamination. 

3. Determine the groundwater flow direction. 

4. Determine the source of solvent contamination at the referenced 
property. 

The chlorinated contaminants do not appear to be related to the underground 
storage tanks removed from the site. Unfortunately this means that 
investigative and remedial work conducted from this point forward will not be 
eligible for reimbursement under the PECFA Program. PECFA payments are for 
releases from underground storage tanks which have stored petroleum products 
only. 

Please have your consultant contact me within two weeks with a proposal for 
groundwater treatment as outlined above, in order to prevent further migration 
of contaminants. 

Sincerely, 

Mo..Lj~- M. ---~~tr 
Margaret M. Graefe 
Hydrogeologist, Environmental Repair Program 

c: Sam Gruichich 


